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21/05/2022  19:31:552022/0755/P COMMNT Vesta Curtis We would like to object to this scheme on the grounds of overdevelopment in a very restricted space resulting 

in the loss of a garden or yard area. There is already far too much development in the cul-de-sac end of 

Hillfield Road and the adjoining Gardens, and this gratuitous new development is quite unnecessary and will 

add to the existing problems.

It will also put further pressure on local amenities, such as parking.
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